
Page 1 of 3 

 

 
College Planning Council 

Minutes 
December 5, 2018, 3-5 p.m. 

E-112 
MEMBERS DRAFT 

Name 



Page 2 of 3 

 



Page 3 of 3 

 

 
2. Presentation on Full-Time Faculty Hiring  Deborah Stephens 

Deborah Stephens, Librarian, and member of the Full-Time Faculty Hiring Committee (FTHC), delivered a 
report from the FTHC.  Deborah summarized the report, which included data and other factors that led 
up to the 12 recommendations for 2019-20.  The Council engaged in a lengthy discussion that focused on 
the PPA process and how this ties to faculty requests.  In the end, the expectation is faculty requests still 
need to go through the PPA process


